
HOLIDAY OPENING HOURS

Enfield Aquatic Centres operating hours will

change during the holidays. 

Tuesday 24th December 6:00am - 6:00pm

Wednesday 25th December CLOSED 

Thursday 26th December 8:00am - 4:00pm

Tuesday 31st December 6:00am - 6:00pm

Wednesday 1st January 8:00am - 4:00pm

DECEMBER 2024

Dear Customers,

Welcome to December 2024!

LEARN TO SWIM & SQUADS PROGRAMS

We have exciting news for our Learn to Swim and Squads program!

From 2025, our Pre-school aged levels Turtles, Seahorse and Sea Otter

will changed to Guppy (Beginner), Cuttlefish (Intermediate) and Flounder

(Advanced).

In line with Royal Life Saving Australia, our NEW Preschool criteria will

focus on developing key swimming and safety skills, which increases

student’s mobility and independence, thus lowering the risk of drowning

and keeping children safer in and around the water.

Squads Program from 2025 will have a new timetable to provide greater

flexibility to our Squad families! 

This includes new criteria to provide clear goals for our students and

extended sessions for our Senior Squads to provide an enhanced

progression experience. 

POOL AVAILABILITY

We currently have School Programs at the

centre through to the end of the year.

School Carnivals will be commencing from

October 2024 to March 2025.

Be sure to view our online Live Pool

Availability Schedule and School Carnival

Schedule prior to visiting the centre to know

when the facilities are best available.

Please note, changes to the schedule and

pool space can occur at any time.

It is important to note that due to the new timetable we cannot guarantee the

same day or time as existing

Term 4 bookings.

Enrolments for Pre-School and Squads Term 1 will open from 16th December

2024 (Current Students Changes Week). 

Enrolments for Holiday Intensives will commence from Monday 9th December

2024. 

https://www.burwood.nsw.gov.au/For-Residents/Enfield-Aquatic-Centre/Location-and-Hours
https://www.burwood.nsw.gov.au/For-Residents/Enfield-Aquatic-Centre/Learn-to-Swim-Live
https://www.burwood.nsw.gov.au/For-Residents/Enfield-Aquatic-Centre/Facilities


FUN IN THE SUN AT ENFIELD AQUATIC CENTRE

We’re all about making every day fun and safe here at Enfield

Aquatic Centre!

With the Aussie sun shining bright, don’t forget to Slip on a shirt,

Slop on some sunscreen, and Slap on a hat to protect you and

your family from those strong UV rays!

To ensure everyone enjoys their time at the centre, we kindly

remind all visitors to follow our pool rules:

1. No running on pool deck – it’s slippery!

2. No bombing, flipping or manus – let’s keep everyone safe!

3. No smoking anywhere within the centre – breathe in that fresh

Summer air instead!

Supervision is key to safety, especially for our youngest visitors.

That’s why we follow the Royal Life Saving Keep Watch Policy:

0-5 years: Always keep little ones within arm’s reach.

6-11 years: Stay close by with eyes on them at all times and be

ready to hop in the water at a moment’s notice.

12-15 years: Maintain constant supervision – even the big kids

need a watchful eye.

Let’s make a splash this Summer and create happy memories

while keeping everyone safe!

ENFIELD LIFESAVING CLUB & ENFIELD SWIM

CLUB

Joining Enfield Lifesaving Club is a great way to learn water

safety and life saving skills in a safe and friendly environment. 

The season runs from October to March (beginning of Term 4 to

end of Term 1) and training is held every Saturday 7:45am-

10:00am in the Outdoor 50m Pool. 

For further enquiries or for a free trial, please contact Enfield

Lifesaving Club on 0297474319 or email

hello@enfieldlifesaving.com.au

Enfield Swim Club is a family friendly club who meet for races at

Enfield Aquatic Centre every Friday evening in Term 4 and Term 1

from 7:00pm and is held in the Outdoor 50m Pool. 

The focus is on fun and swimming your personal best, plus it can

prepare you for your next school swimming carnival in a friendly

and supportive environment. 

For further enquiries, please contact Enfield Swimming Club on

info@enfieldswimclub.org

https://www.burwood.nsw.gov.au/For-Residents/Enfield-Aquatic-Centre/Enfield-Clubs
https://www.burwood.nsw.gov.au/For-Residents/Enfield-Aquatic-Centre/Enfield-Clubs


THANK YOU MESSAGE FROM ENFIELD AQUATIC CENTRE

The team at Enfield Aquatic Centre would like to say a massive THANK YOU to all who visited the centre this

year!

To our regular patrons and Learn to Swim families, we’d like to express our sincere appreciation for your

contributions to our community and centre culture and hope that your experience with us has been just as

positive!  

We’d also like to extend our thanks to all of the local schools that we have been able to assist in kick-

starting their students’ swimming journey and in helping to develop their skills!

We wish everyone a happy and safe holiday and look forward to seeing you all in the New Year!


